Council of Administration Hospital Report July 13, 2024

Hello everyone, her I am again being your hospital chairman. Our hospital program is one of the oldest programs in our organization. Nothing changes, we need volunteers and donations. Our National ambassador Paulette Mc Cords would like us to go back to basics. She wants us to be the veterans ray of sunshine. We know what the veterans have done for us and know we must do something for them.

Veterans need someone to visit them and that is our job as volunteer to bridge the gap between family and the veteran. This is why we need you to volunteer. You can recruit members and non-members to be volunteers. Get excited and let them see how important they are and how one person can make a difference.

If you can't visit you can always make things and send them with Representatives. Get in touch with the activity director and they can inform you of different items they may need.

Awards for our Department

\$10 Drawing for the Auxiliary who has the Most creative ways to interact with and provide happiness to veteran's patients and report what you did to me.

\$10 drawing to the Auxiliary or member who recruits the most Hospital volunteers. Report to me.

Award for a Member nominated as an Outstanding volunteer of the year and sending me the nomination form which is in the Malta- Member resources - Hospital.

Don't forget to send donations to the Department for hospital project and hospital programs which is always needed for events.

Karen Johnson Hospital Chairman